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Tuesday's shipment includes approximately 51,880 N95 respirators, 130,840
face/surgical masks, 23,400 face shields, 20,226 surgical gowns, 96 coveralls, and 79,000
pairs of gloves.

      

  

MADISON — Gov. Tony Evers announced Tuesday night that Wisconsin has received its 
second phase of Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) from the Strategic  National Stockpile
(SNS) and is in the process of distribution. The  second phase of supplies from the SNS are
being delivered to healthcare  workers, emergency medical services, and medical facilities
including  hospitals, nursing homes, assisted living facilities and clinics across Wisconsin.

  

“We  are doing everything we can to get more protective equipment as fast as  we can to our
healthcare workers and those on the frontlines to protect  them from COVID-19,” said Gov.
Evers. “We want to make sure our  healthcare workers can continue doing their good work and
taking care of  our neighbors in communities across our state, and we are working to  get these
supplies to the folks who need them the most as quickly as  possible.”

  

The  State Emergency Operations Center and Department of Health Services  continue working
to supply medical facilities with supplies requested  from the Strategic National Stockpile. The
second phase includes  approximately 51,880 N95 respirators, 130,840 face/surgical masks, 
23,400 face shields, 20,226 surgical gowns, 96 coveralls, and 79,000  pairs of gloves. Today’s
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shipment comes as Governor Evers announced  Wisconsin’s first delivery of SNS supplies
which included approximately  52,800N95 respirators, 130,000 face/surgical masks, 24,768 face
shields,  20,286 surgical gowns, 96 coveralls, and 61,750 pairs of gloves. In  total Wisconsin
has received approximately 104,680 N95 respirators,  260,840 face/surgical masks, 48,186 face
shields, 40,512 surgical gowns,  192 coveralls, and 140,750 pairs of gloves from the SNS.

  

The  SNS supply shipments do not include supplies the governor has requested  from FEMA for
non-medical personnel or supplies being aggressively  pursued through procurement,
donations, or the governor’s buyback  program.

  

As always, the public should follow simple steps to avoid getting sick, including:

    
    -  Frequent and thorough handwashing.  
    -  Covering coughs and sneezes.  
    -  Avoiding touching your face.  
    -  Staying home as much as possible, but especially when sick.  
    -  Avoiding gatherings of 10 or more people.  
    -  Practicing social distancing.  
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